A highlipht of the Swan Region wrategic planning meehing was e “discovery” by regional manager Alan Walker {right) of a
new gpectes - ‘Aniear’s woody pear” - beld here Iy Rod Ariear. Tn face, inwas fiese o rwig sieck o an old plece of fruir
Rumowr fas o dhor Alam i ufJ'M.:J'rpl’.rwrl'Jl.l; hix revenpe. Fhodo by Andrew Tatnel|

Sharing a vision for Swan

MAKING the most of
conservation, commer-
cial and educational op-
portunities in the Swan
Region was the focus of
two intensive workshops
held over the last few
weeks (o develop a stra-
tegic plan for the Region.

The workshops were
attended by 20 sl in-
cluding district managers
and regional program
lenders.

Regional manager Alan
Walker said that more than
73 per cent of the
population of WA lived in
the Swan Region which
had a wide wvariely of
habitats from forests,

by ﬁ;ndrew
Tatnell

wetlands and woodlands 1o
the popular coastal and
maring environments,

“Agrecing on commaon
goals for isswes raised dur-
ing the workshops has been
both challenging and re-
warding,” Alan said,

“The process itself was
also valuable as it led 1o
more understanding of the
issues and opporunities
facing work areas across
the: region,

“A shared vision and
shared direction had
emerged from the work-

shaps, but the process did
nol end (here.

“In a regian as diverse
and complex as the Swan,
the needs of management
and the shifts in expecta-
tions of the community
mean that the plan will
continug to be a frame-
work within which work
programs are developed.”

On a lighter
note ...

Amid the intense work-
shop sessions emerged
some occasional bursts of
humour, for example;

From Rod Annear - a
sugpestion (o inlegrate

feral rabbit control with
fitness programs was
dubbed 'hare-obics.”

From Rob Towers -
“The Bubblemun Track as
the name for the next un-
derwater dive trail.

From Rod Annear - the
miarine version of The West
Aunztralian's Constable
Care, Coxswain Cockle
saying, ‘Only a no-hoper
would spear a groper.’

A sugpestion of a net-
work of bridle trails for
State forest areas was
greeted with the guestion
“Was that bridle or bridal ?”
Paul Brown's reply was
“For you Alan (Hordacre),
what's the difference?”
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